Docket No. 50-483

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr., Donald F, Schnell

Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mafl Code 400
St. Louis, MO 63166

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated May 4, 1983, informing us of the steps
you have taken to resolve the item of noncompliance which we brought

to your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-483/82-21 forwarded by

our letter dated March 8, 1983, Further action by Region III will awauit
the receipt of your promised additional response by no aater than July 1,
j983.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Q-_{I WJD\./—;.,/—

R. L. Spessard, Dtroctor
Division of Engineering

cc w/ltr ded 5/4/83:

S. E. Miltenberger, Plant
Manager

W. H. Weber, Manager
Nuclear Conmstruction

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, R III

Region IV

K. Drey

Ronald Fluegge, Utility Division
Missouri Public Service
Commisaion
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